
 
 

 

           

          

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
    

   
 

     
 

  
 

    
 

    
 

    
  

 

   
 

 

     
 

   
  

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

FOR INFORMATION 

April 17, 2014 

Professor Ellen Hodnett 
Chair, Academic Board 

Dear Professor Hodnett: 

I am pleased to report to the Academic Board the membership of the University Professors Selection 
Committee for 2013-14.  The members are as follows: 

 Professor Cheryl Regehr, Vice-President and Provost (Chair) 

 Professor Janice Deakin, Provost and Vice-President (Academic), Western University* 

 University Professor John Friedlander, Professor, Department of Mathematics, UTSC 

 Professor Alan Harrison, Provost and Vice-Principal (!cademic), Queen’s University* 

 University Professor Tom Hurka, Jackman Distinguished Chair in Philosophical Studies, 
Department of Philosophy, Faculty of Arts & Science 

 University Professor David Jenkins, Canada Research Chair in Nutrition and Metabolism, 
Department of Nutritional Sciences, Faculty of Medicine * 

 University Professor Keren Rice, Chair, Department of Linguistics, Faculty of Arts & Science 

 University Professor Barbara Sherwood-Lollar, Canada Research Chair Tier I, Department of 
Earth Sciences, Faculty of Arts & Science 

 University Professor Janice Stein, Director, Munk School of Global Affairs, Faculty of Arts & 
Science 

*Member of the 2012-13 Selection Committee 

Yours sincerely, 

Cheryl Regehr 
Vice-President and Provost 

Simcoe Hall, 27 King’s College Circle, Room 225, Toronto, ON M5S 1A1 Canada 

Tel: +1 416-978-2122  Fax: +1 416 978-3939, provost@utoronto.ca  www.utoronto.ca 
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